
West Roxbury Parkway over MBTA 
Bridge Replacement
Virtual Public Information Meeting 
What is happening?
The purpose of this meeting is to provide the public with the opportunity to become fully acquainted 
with the West Roxbury Parkway over the MBTA Commuter Rail bridge replacement project before 
major construction begins in the spring/ summer of 2025. MassDOT will provide an overview of the 
project including construction schedule and traffic and community impacts. Attendees will have the 
opportunity to ask questions and offer comments.

How will this affect you?
This project will replace the structurally deficient bridge and make traffic and Complete Streets 
improvements to the roadway. The bridge will close and a short-term detour for traffic, buses, 
pedestrians, and cyclists will be in effect. MassDOT will use Accelerated Bridge Construction 
methods to minimize impacts to the traveling public and abutters. 

When

Thursday May 8,2025
6:00 p.m.

Where

www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-
division/events  

Visit www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events for more information or to view 
a recording of the presentation if you are unable to attend the meeting.

To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, 
modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such 
services, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or 
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us.  For adequate time to process such request, please make them as 
early as possible, ideally 10 days prior to the event.

Project inquiries may also be emailed to WestRoxPkwyBR@dot.state.ma.us
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